
Howard-Pike, Clare

From: Howard-Pike, Clare
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2015 3:48 PM
To: ‘josh.coleman@energyby5.com’
Subject: DM 15-086 L5E, LLC d/b/a 5 - The Energy Advisory and Brokerage Firm

Dear Mr. Coleman,
The application to renew your gas aggregation registration was received on March 13, 2015. Staff has reviewed the
application and in order to approve it with the trade name, L5E, LLC d/b/a 5 - The Energy Advisory and Brokerage Firm,
we must be provided either a copy of the certificate from the N.H. Secretary of State showing that 5 - The Energy
Advisory and Brokerage Firm is a registered trade name associated with L5E, LLC or a printout of the listing of that name
from the N.H. Secretary of State website, showing that the name is registered and associated with L5E, LLC.

Another option is that the company could file a letter with the commission indicating that it would not be using the
trade name 5 - The Energy Advisory and Brokerage Firm.

C[are E. f[oivarci3)ike
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Program Assistant II
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429
(603) 271-6041
Clare. Howard-Pike©puc.nh.gov


